
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 28, 2017 3:06:47 PM

_______________________

John Pickernell
Applications Administration
Ontario Energy Board
_______________________

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:28 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dave Harris

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The cost of heating our home (by electric baseboard heaters) is already extreme. It cost us 4,000
dollars last year to heat our home plus 1000 dollars in firewood. We are retired and we have no other
means of meeting this increased cost but to reduce our current lifestyle. Please don't approve this.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



